





21st June 2024

## Dear Parents/Carers

I am pleased to inform you that, following a successful recruitment process, Miss Kirsty Glyde has been appointed as Acting Headteacher of The Mill Academy. She will take up her post from September 2024. The role will be filled on a permanent basis following the usual recruitment process during the next academic year.

Miss Glyde will continue to work with Mrs Chambers for the rest of this term to ensure a smooth transition into her new role in September.

The Governors are looking forward to working with and supporting Miss Glyde in her new role ensuring that The Mill Academy continues to go from strength to strength.

The Governors would also like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Chambers for her hard work and dedication to The Mill Academy and for everything she has done to take the school forward over the last three years and to wish her well for the future.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Louise Wylie

Chair of Governors

